
 

 

            
 

                           
        Tuesday 17th October 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Ofsted  
As you are aware, Ofsted are visiting Thomas Jones today, and also on Wednesday. This is a 
marvellous opportunity to showcase pupils’ learning and aspirations, and our many strengths and 
qualities. 
 
If you have not already completed Parent View, sent as a link yesterday to all families, I’d be most 
grateful if you can access this link, via your email by midday on Wednesday.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
DM Sellens  


